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    Friday 10th January 2025    
 

     Dear Parents, 

     Happy New Year! I hope you all had a wonderful Christmas and enjoyed lots of lovely 

     family time together. We have started 2025 with a bit of a bump weatherwise but we 

     haven’t let this get in our way! ... 

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 
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The children thoroughly enjoyed sledging yesterday ... and so did the teachers! 
 

 

 
 
Our OFSTED report is due 
imminently, we will hopefully be 
able to share it with you all very 

soon! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

School Council 
Next week I will be meeting with the School Council. I am looking forward to 
begin discussing some new ideas for the school ... watch this space! 
 
Clubs next week ... 
Monday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Our very first Art Club with Miss Ord. If your child 
would like to participate in this, please let us know! 
Tuesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Multiskills 
Wednesday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Dance with Pip 
Thursday (3.30pm – 4.30pm) – Cookery with Miss Barnes 
 
 
Tuesday 11th February – Safer Internet Day 
 
 
On Tuesday this week, the children enjoyed their first swimming lesson of this 
block. Mrs Robinson, Miss Barnes and Mrs Hardcastle said that the children were 
amazing! We are so proud of them! 
 
Have a lovely weekend everyone! We will see you on Monday. 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Hayward. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


